15 August 2018

Subj: Notification on resignation of the management

To: President
The Stock Exchange of Thailand

Thai Rayon Public Company Limited (“the Company”) would like to inform that Mr. Suresh
Sundaram -Senior Vice President (Technical) has resigned from the Company effective from 9

August 2018.

The Company is in the process of selecting the qualified person as replacement and will
inform to the SET in due course.

Please be informed accordingly.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Pramod Khandelwal
Vice President (Finance & Commercial)

CC: Listed Company Department
The Securities and Exchange Commission



